
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Date, September 9, 2019 
 
Toronto East York Community Council 
2nd floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
RE: Speed Limit Reduction – Kingston Rd between Victoria Park Ave and Queen St East 
 
Upon review with Transportation Services staff, it has come to my attention that the speed limit along 
Kingston Rd is not consistent. Between Queen Street East and Victoria Park Avenue the speed limit is 
50km/h, 40km/h between Victoria Park Avenue and Birchmount Rd, 50 km/h between Birchmount Rd and 
Midland Avenue, and 60km/h between Midland Avenue and Highway 2A. 
 
The portion between Victoria Park Avenue and Queen Street East runs almost the entire stretch of my 
ward and Transportation Services staff expressed surprise that the speed limit here is still 50km/h. In an 
effort to align the speed limit along Kingston Rd and make my community safer, I am requesting that 
community council move to reduce the speed limit to 40km/h, as it is east of Victoria Park.  

  
RECOMMENDATIONS  

 
It is recommended that:  
 
1. Toronto East York Community Council reduce the speed limit from 50km/h to 40km/h on 
Kingston Road, between Victoria Park Avenue and Queen Street East.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

Brad Bradford 
Toronto City Councillor  
Beaches-East York | Ward 19 
— 

@BradMBradford  @BradBradford  
 @bradfordgrams 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 
 


